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Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
jean.kiddoo@bingham.com 
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com 

December 3, 2010 

Via Overnight Courier& Email 

David Danner, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
Olympia, WA  98504 
records@wutc.wa.gov 
 
Re:  Docket No. UT-101447 - Informational Notice Regarding Norlight 

Telecommunications, Inc. and Norlight, Inc. 
CONSUMMATION NOTICE 

 
Dear Mr. Danner: 

This letter notifies the Commission that, as described in the letter filed on August 25, 
2010, the transfer of indirect control of Norlight Telecommunications, Inc. and Norlight, 
Inc. (collectively, the “Parties”) to Windstream Corporation was completed on 
December 2, 2010. 

An original and one (1) copy of this letter are enclosed for filing.  Please date-stamp the 
extra copy and return it in the envelope provided.  This notification is also being filed 
via email.  Should you have any questions about the information contained in this 
notice, please do not hesitate to contact Brett Ferenchak at 202-373-6697.   

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for Norlight, Inc., and Norlight Telecommunications, Inc.  
 
Cc: Sharyn Bate (WUTC) 




